
 

 

 

 

 

INVITATION TO NOMINATE FOR THE EQUESTRIAN NSW BOARD 

Under the Equestrian NSW Incorporated (ENSW) Constitution, the terms of three current Board 

members (Peter Dingwall, Alexandra Townsend and David Lawrence) expire at the Annual General 

Meeting in November this year. 

Accordingly, nominations are invited to fill the three Board positions from suitably qualified and 

experienced people, with the commitment and resilience to oversee all equestrian sports under the 

Equestrian NSW banner. 

You need to be at least eighteen years old and a current financial Senior Competitor, Life, Honorary 

Life, Supporter or Participant member. 

The term is two years.  If you are interested and would like to discuss the details, please contact 

Bruce Farrar on 0417 244 593. 

Nominations, using the relevant forms, should be emailed to Bruce Farrar (bruce@ensw.org.au) by 

5:00pm on Friday 28 October 2016. 

 

 
BRUCE FARRAR 

Chief Executive Officer and Secretary 

 

EQUESTRIAN NSW INCORPORATED 

ABN: 17 157 619 696 
Sydney International Equestrian Centre 

Saxony Road 
Horsley Park  NSW  2175  

 

 

mailto:bruce@ensw.org.au

